
Women in Earth and Environmental Sciences  

Professional Development Workshop 

 
 

Saturday February 16, 2019 or Sunday February 17, 2019 

at North Carolina A&T State University 
 

Sponsored by the National Science Foundation &  

Colorado State University 
  
Who:  College women interested in the earth systems and environmental sciences from 

Universities in the Carolinas.  

 

What:  A one-day professional development workshop, where you will meet peers with similar 

interests across the Carolinas, learn more about careers in earth systems and environmental 

sciences and expand your professional network. There is no charge to students so that we can be 

sure that there are no barriers to participation. 

 

Where:  The workshop will be held on North Carolina A&T State University main campus in 

Greensboro, NC. We will provide transportation between your university and the workshop as 

well as meals. 

 

Why:  Society needs women in science and technology - we are a group of professors and local 

scientists who want to make sure women succeed in their pursuit of earth systems and 

environmental sciences careers.  This program is open to students at North Carolina A&T State 

University, University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, University of North Carolina Charlotte, 

and North Carolina State University.  
 

How: Complete this online application to participate in a PROGRESS workshop:  

https://geosciencewomen.org/workshop_signup/ 

 

This project is being funded by the National Science Foundation (Grant# DUE-1431795).  For 

questions, please contact Professor Emily Fischer (Principle Investigator, 

evf@rams.colostate.edu, 970-491-8587) or Dr. Ilana Pollack (Program Coordinator, 

ipollack@rams.colostate.edu).  
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